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Statement of Interest 

 

It’s with great enthusiasm that I submit my nomination as 3rd Judicial District 

Representative on the Alaska Legal Services Corporation Board of Directors. I have recently 

served as one of the 4th Judicial District representatives. I recently moved to Anchorage and 

would like to continue to serve on ALSC’s Board. I am a former ALSC attorney. I have a 

passion for ALSC’s mission to ensure access to justice for all Alaskans.  


